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Parish Offices ...................................... 701 Gomber Avenue
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ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT:
Wednesdays from 9:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. in St. Benedict Church
BAPTISMS:   Families desiring baptism for their child must be
registered in the parish. Parents must attend a preparation class.
BULLETIN DEADLINE:   Articles must be submitted in writing
by noon on Wednesdays and are subject to approval by the
pastor. Space is limited, so we reserve the right to edit.

FACEBOOK PAGE:  Live-Streamed Mass every day.
“Christ Our Light Parish, Guernsey County, OH.”

HOSPITAL VISITATION:  Please call immediately if you or a
loved one is in the hospital.
MINISTRY TO THOSE IN NURSING HOMES, HOSPITALS,
AND THE HOMEBOUND:  If you or a loved one wishes to
receive the Eucharist or have regular pastoral visits, please call
the parish office.
RECONCILIATION:
St. Benedict Church - Saturdays at 4:00 p.m.
Sts. Peter and Paul Oratory - Sundays at 11:45 a.m.
And by Appointment
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION:  Parish School of Religion (PSR)
classes for children in grades K through 8 are held Sunday
mornings from September to May.
RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS (RCIA):
Adult preparation for Baptism, Eucharist and Confirmation. Call
Fr. Hrezo or Pat Farley for information.
SCHEDULING MASS INTENTIONS:  Anyone wishing to
schedule Masses on special days, especially weekends, should
do so at least 6 months in advance.
WEDDINGS:  Arrangements must be made six months in
advance.
WELCOME TO OUR PARISH:   Registration forms can be
found at the church, oratory and parish office.

26TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
Sunday, September 27, 2020

“Which of the two did
his father’s will?” They
answered, “The first.”

Jesus said to them,
“Amen, I say to you,

tax collectors and
prostitutes are
entering the

kingdom of God
before you.”
Matthew 21:31



Saturday, September 26 5:00pm SB † Fred Lewis by Liz Lewis

Sunday, September 27  (26th Sunday in Ordinary Time)
8:00am SB † Mike Zeleznik (Anniversary, September 26) by Daughters and

Families
10:30am SB † Anne Krall Regan by Son, Joe
12:15pm SSPP People of Christ Our Light Parish

Monday, September 28 8:35am SB † Sister Mary Hugh Kershot by the Franciscan Sisters of
Christian Charity

Tuesday, September 29 8:35am SB † Sister Lois Risch by the Franciscan Sisters of Christian Charity

Wednesday, September 30 8:35am SB † Tom Chappelear by Connie Chappelear and Family

Thursday, October 1 8:35am SB † Theresa Feldner by Fr. Hrezo
9:45am SB † Sister Raphael Protrzkowski by the Franciscan Sisters of

Christian Charity (School Mass, not open to the public at this time)

Friday, October 2 8:35am SB † John and Anna Skeslock by Fred and Barbara Dean

Saturday, October 3 8:35am SB † Mike Long by Family
5:00pm SB † Agnes Lehotay by Steve and Mary Masalko

Sunday, October 4  (27th Sunday in Ordinary Time)
8:00am SB † Al Mueser by the Mueser Family
10:30am SB † James George by Irene Troxil
12:15pm SSPP People of Christ Our Light Parish

JUST A REMINDER:  Please wear a face mask at Mass and when in
the church buildings. Let’s protect each other!

Mass Intentions for the Week of September 27, 2020

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults
(RCIA)
It’s not too late to consider attending the Rite of Christian
Initiation of Adults. If you have an interest in learning
more about the Catholic faith, RCIA will explore the full
range of questions. We will meet on Thursday evenings
from 6:30 until 8:30, starting October 8, in the St. Benedict
Church conference room. If you are interested in being a
team member or a sponsor for a candidate, please contact
Fr. Paul or Pat Farley at the parish office at 740-432-7609
or Pat can be reached in the evenings at 740-439-2255.

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________

Lectors Alycia Oswald Theresa Poulos Alex Mullen Dave Krak
Ushers Jacob Padden Craig Stickelmeyer Jacob Padden David Casasanta
Cantors Folk Group Helen Huth Choir

Saturday (SB)
5:00 p.m.

Sunday (SSPP)
12:15 p.m.

Sunday (SB)
10:30 a.m.

Sunday (SB)
8:00 a.m.

Ministers of the Altar for Saturday & Sunday, October 3-4, 2020

Blood Pressure Screenings
This Sunday, September 27

1:15 p.m. in the SSPP Rectory
Face masks are required and proper
precautions and cleaning of equip-
ment between persons will be
followed.

The Pro-Life Rosary will be prayed
before all Masses the first Sunday in
October.



Sunday, September 27
After Masses ....... Scrip Sales and Voter Registration
............................. (Marian Room/SSPP rectory)

9:15-10:15am ........ Parish School of Religion
11:45am ................ Confession (SSPP)
1:15pm .................. Blood Pressure Screenings
............................. (SSPP rectory)

Monday, September 28
9:00am .................. Rosary
Tuesday, September 29
9:00am .................. Rosary
Wednesday, September 30
9:00am .................. Rosary
9:00am-4:00pm..... Eucharistic Adoration (Chapel)
4:00-9:00pm .......... Eucharistic Adoration Continues
............................. (SB Church)

4:30pm .................. Evening Prayer and Benediction
............................. (SB Church)

Thursday, October 1
9:00am .................. Rosary (Marian Room)
Friday, October 2
9:00am .................. Rosary
2:00pm .................. Pet Blessing (SB parking lot)
Saturday, October 3
9:00am .................. Rosary
4:00pm .................. Confession (SB)
5:00pm .................. Monthly Collection for Those in
............................. Need

Sunday, October 4
Before Masses .... Pro-Life Rosary
All Masses ........... Monthly Collection for Those in
............................. Need

After Masses ....... Scrip Sales (Marian Room)
9:15am .................. Parish School of Religion
11:45am ................ Confession (SSPP)
2:00-3:00pm .......... Life Chain (Wheeling Avenue)

Schedule for This Week

We will continue to publish the biweekly printed version
of The Steubenville Register and mail it to every
parishioner in the diocese as well as have the electronic
version available online on the diocesan website – https://
www.diosteub.org/the-steubenville-register. In order to
cut the cost of postage, if you only read the paper online
and do not want to receive the printed version, please let
Dino Orsatti know at dorsatti@diosteub.org or 740- 282-
3631, ext. 340, if you want to be taken off the mailing list.
Just say “remove me from the print mailing list.” Those
who want to continue receiving the printed version of The
Steubenville Register do not need to take any action.
Thank you readers, for your loyal support!

The Steubenville REGISTER

“Unite Our Nation” Prayer Event
Saturday, October 3, 2020  ~  8:00 a.m. to Noon
Franciscan University, Steubenville
The events are in union with other Unite Our Nation
prayer events held across the country to help bring peace
and prayer to local communities and healing to our nation.
• 8:00 a.m. ~ Mass in Finnegan Fieldhouse
• 9:00 a.m. ~ Eucharistic Rosary Procession which will

proceed from the campus to the front of Holy Name
Cathedral, S. Fifth Street

• 10:45 a.m. ~ Outdoor Interreligious Prayer Service
Those who do not want to join the procession are welcome
to attend the prayer service. The service will include
Bishop Monforton, Father Dave Pivonka, president of
Franciscan University, Rev. Dr. Vaughn Foster, Rev.
Ashley Steele of the Urban Mission, and a Franciscan
University student.

Today the Church
celebrates the feast of
St. Vincent de Paul, who
knew that “God had sent
him to bring good news to

the poor.” Together with your generous gifts, the members
of the Society of St. Vincent de Paul continue his work
and mission in our parish.

Specifically, The Christ Our Light Conference of the
Society of St. Vincent de Paul celebrated our third
anniversary yesterday after the 8:35 a.m. Mass with a
commissioning/committal ceremony. Starting in early
August, many of our members embarked on the journey
toward Marian consecration using the 33 Days to
Morning Glory preparation retreat. Also, some were
able to enjoy the 2020 National Assembly by gathering to
participate in the virtual sessions together for two days in
early September.

After shutting down our office completely during parts of
March, April and May, we have been thankful to return to
a modified version of the spirituality, friendship, and
service we have come to treasure. Mindful of the health
and safety of all, we are still trying to assist those who
need us whenever possible. We ask that you please
continue to pray for all who are suffering from the effects
of poverty and pray for us in our efforts to help.



We ask your prayers for all
men and women serving in
our armed forces and those
who put themselves in
harm’s way to protect and
serve others.
Steven Barrows, Makenzi Carna,
Becky Chesar, Billy Church,
Phillip Cram, Carl Duch, Scott Fearn, Luke High, Travis
Jackson, Jeremy Jones, Stephen J. Kraizel IV, Michael
Kuhns, Joshua Lucas, Ryan McGough, Jeff McKnight,
William Miller, J.C. Minarchek, Josh Norris, Anthony
Stevens, Jesse Walters, Sean Weir, Steven Whaley, Zach
Williams, Zac Wilson, Ethan Wray

Beth Anderson, Megan Archer, Judy Beaver,
Larry Beck, Dorothy Bednarski, Joe Bennor, Whitney
Benson, Marcella Beros, Bill Bodner, Steve Bodner, Frank
Booth, Brinley Boyd, Imelda Bruney, David Callihan, Rosie
Campbell, Diane Carkin, Jeff Carpenter, Patti Cartner, Milt
Cerny, Chesler Family, Monica Chicwak, Yung Chuang,
Karen Chumney, Lee Cline, Mike Cowgill, Anita Cox,
Jennifer Cox, Linda Delik, Peggy Ditto, Angie Doerfler,
Carl James Duch, Michael Duke, Patty Eibel, Liam Elliott,
Mary Evans, Don Fairchild, Betty Fannin, Jen Fannin,
William “Buzzy” Ferguson, Marsha Finley, Greg Gibson,
Pat Graven, Louise Hack & Family, Steve Hall, Dave Hanes,
Stephen Hannum, Mark Hayes, Mary Ann Haynes, Jane
Hemlar, Violes Henry, Lorriane Hesson, Dolly Hitzel, Sally
& Ted Hoey, Sally & Payton Hubal, Bob Huffman, Laverne
Ingles, David, and Paul Iten, Rachel Jirles, Josh Jones,
Diane Krall, William Kyser Jr., Dorothy Lackney, Amara
Larrison, Andrea May, Lisa McGregor, Joyce McPeak,
Keagan Meek, Angela Merva, Hayley Morris, Jimmy Oliver,
Mary Ann Pachuta, Christine Palmer, John Palmer, Dick &
Frances Pavlov, Linda Pawlowski, Carole Pekari, B.J.
Petrasko, Sally Pfalzgraf, Ben Pickenpaugh, Richard
Riesbeck, Don Ross, Emma Ross, Connie Rummell, Mary
Schmid, Jett Schmitt, Terri Scott, Vi Scott, Rosemary
Sebek, Irene Sekel, Steve Shedlock Jr., John Shipley, Pat
Siegwarth, Carys Singler, Mallory Smith, Mike Smith,
William Smith, Ramona Springer, John Sprouse, Louie
Stahovec, Mark Stahovec, Mary Stoner, Stephen Storch,
Ken Stump, Loran Stutz, Chris Seward, Steve & Ethel
Stasny, Don Thatcher, Margaret Urdak, JoMarie Wasik,
James Weidlich, Matthew Wentzel, Bill and Cathy
Whitmire, Diana Whitmire, Don and Grace Whitmore,
Jodie Williams, Andrea Yakubik, Helen Yakubik, William
“Bill” Yoho

Please pray for all God’s
children who are ill, homebound
or in nursing homes, and those
who care for them.

September 27 ..........................Msgr. Donald Horak
September 28 ....................... Rev. Nicholas Ginnetti
September 29 ......Rev. Bernard Geiger, OFM Conv
September 30 .... Rev. Nicholas Polichnowski, TOR
October 1 ................................... Rev. Walter Heinz
October 2 .....................................Rev. John Mucha
October 3 .................... Rev. Angelo Casimiro, MIC
October 3 ................Our Holy Father, Pope Francis

PRAY FOR OUR PRIESTS

JOIN THE 2020 PUBLIC SQUARE

ROSARY  RALLY
Saturday, October 10, 2020

We will meet at noon in front
of the Guernsey County Courthouse.

“The final battle between the Lord and the
Kingdom of Satan will be about Marriage and
the Family”  - Servant of God, Sister Lucia
dos Santos, OCD

Please join us in living and spreading the message
of Fatima by publicly praying the
Holy Rosary. Our Lady of
Fatima told the 3 children
“... to say the Rosary every
day to bring peace to the
world and the end of war.” 
Contact:  Joyce Day at
740.584.3780.

Offertory for September 19-20, 2020

Adults .......................................................... $4,950.00
Children ............................................................... 3.00
Miscellaneous ................................................... 26.00

Weekly Budget Amount Needed.........$9,000.00

In Memoriam
Christ Our Light Parish has
received donations in memory of
Alice Stropki and Loretta
Stahovec.
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The
Chalkboard

St. Benedict School
Faithfully Educating God’s

Children Since 1911

Sunday, October 4, 2020
2:00 - 3:00 p.m.

Downtown Cambridge at
Guernsey County Courthouse

This inter-denominational event
calls people out of the pews.

Are you willing to be a
“Voice for the Voiceless?”

All ages are welcome to participate
in National Life Chain Sunday 2020.

Guernsey County Right to Life
uarespecialtoday@gmail.com

28th Annual Life Chain
It is hard to believe, but Friday will mark mid way

through our first quarter of school! We have been blessed
with no interruptions to in-person instruction. God has been
good to us!

Please join us next Friday, October 2, in the back
parking lot for the annual Blessing of Pets at 2:00 p.m.
Bring your furry and feathered friends for a special
blessing from Fr. Paul. Please have all pets on a leash or
in a pet carrier, and don’t forget your mask!

Grab your sneakers and start preparing for the
annual Turkey Trot 5K on Thanksgiving Day. Chairperson
Susan Wright is moving forward with a safe event
following all social distancing protocols. At this time we
are looking for sponsorships for the Turkey Trot. If your
business would like to help us out, please call the school
office for an application.

Please pray for our students, staff and school as
we continue on our journey this year with “Jesus as our
Guide”.

In His Name, Sue Sanders

ABORT I ON
KI LLS

JESUS
FORGIVES

Adoption
Option

ADOPTION

OPTION

Jesus
Saves

JESUS
SAVES JESUS

SAVESJESUS
FORGIVES



READINGS FOR THE 27TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
Sunday, October 4, 2020

As Christians we are called to be caretakers of the
vineyard of the Lord. As we prepare to celebrate
these mysteries, let us seek the Lord’s mercy and
pardon for the times we have not been good stewards
of the kingdom of God.

Our readings focus on the rejection of God’s message.

The reading from Isaiah is a parable of the loving, caring
owner of the vineyard who did everything possible for the
vineyard. Even after God’s constant loving care and grace,
there are those who turn away. What more could God
have done? God does not force a positive response.

The Gospel parable presents the same theme with more
drama. Each time God sent a prophet, He and His message
were rejected by God’s chosen people. God never gives
up. But even the most loving offer, God’s own son, is
rejected!

What more could God have done? God does not force a
positive response.

Isaiah 5:1-7
The people of Judah are God’s cherished plant.
How have you experienced God’s continous love in your
life?

Phillippians 4:6-9
The peace of God that surpasses all understanding
will guard your hearts and minds in Christ Jesus.
Describe a time when you experienced the peace of God
surrounding you.

Matthew 21:33-43
The kingdom of God will be taken away from you and
given to a people that will produce its fruit.
How do you “proclaim/live” the Kingdom of God?

Our Sunday readings next week give us a
contrasting look at what happens when we accept
or reject God’s offers to give us His peace.

We might wonder why the tenant farmers in next week’s
Gospel would refuse to give the owner his produce, even
to the point of killing his son. Evidently in the time of Jesus
in the Galilee region there was a law in place – to assure
that all available land was being cultivated – that if a
landowner had tenant farmers living and working on his
land and if he died without a son, the tenants could inherit
the land in place of a son. So, there was some motivation
for them to scheme the death of this landowner’s son.

Nevertheless, in light of last week’s parable of the generous
landowner it seems that the tenant workers in next week’s
parable had been living on an ideal vineyard of a generous
man. That’s what our God is like. He invites us into a daily
relationship that is meant to have a profound peace with it.
Central to this peace is Jesus, God the landowner’s beloved
Son, reigning in the vineyard and land of our hearts as the
Lord of our lives.

Unfortunately, we tend to want to replace his peaceful
rule with our own. Sometimes we choose actions that, in
effect, reject the rightful place Jesus is meant to have.
How do we sometimes get to that point of rejecting the
Lord?

God offers us opportunities to know His peace that are
progressively refined. In time they often invite us to be
patient about experiencing God’s presence and action in
our lives. That patience allows experiences of God’s

presence to be even deeper and more profound. But, in
that waiting, because of the freedom in which God relates
to us, we could either grow more grateful or grow more
self-centered, even sinfully so.

Isn’t that often what happens? We tend to develop a
caricature of the people we don’t see regularly. We see
that happening with the tenant farmers regarding the land-
owner who had been away on a journey. They seemed to
have lost their memory of this generous landowner and
focused instead on ways they could acquire the land.

In our experience of God the Father, he might seem distant
to us, like the landowner away on a journey. But, God
does not abandon us. God the Father has sent Jesus to be
close to us in an on-going way. He is exceptionally close
to us through the Eucharist. Our “memory” of God can be
weekly and even daily refreshed.

To conclude on another positive note, St. Paul teaches us
in next week’s 2nd Reading about how to respond well to
God’s invitation to us and what happens when we do. We
are to immerse our minds – our outlook on life – in at least
eight categories of positive thoughts. We are meant to
think about these things as realistically as possible, as St.
Paul says, “Keep on doing what you have learned and
received and heard and seen in me.” The content of our
thoughts about these eight categories of positive thoughts
is meant to be what we have seen and heard – that is, on
what is real. When we do this, St. Paul teaches us, then
the “God of peace will be with you.” When we think about
the concrete goodness that is around us, our faith can be
bolstered.



And, we can avoid getting bored from living with a
positive, Christian outlook by considering the range of
categories available to us, plus additional categories such
as the fruits of the Holy Spirit given in Galatians 5. After
thinking about what is true or honorable, we can then shift

to considering what is pure or excellent or worthy of praise.
That can help us to have more on-going refreshment about
what is good.

Again, all of this is to help us to experience the peace of
God from our friendship with the God of peace!

On October 7th,
the Church
celebrates the
Feast day of Mary,
Queen of the Holy
Rosary.
The feast day was
established by Pope Saint
Pius V and the Church
then proceeded to dedicate
the entire month of
October to the Holy

Rosary so that individuals, families, and communities
would pray the Holy Rosary, if possible, on a daily basis.

Remember, every time you pray the rosary you are
given the privilege and honor of pronouncing the holy
name of Jesus more than 50 times.

The members of your local Council of Catholic Women
would like to invite you to consider joining our “Living
Rosary” and discover a very special way to show your
love for Mary, opening your heart to her, confiding to
her your sorrows and joys, and asking Mary to help
you recognize and follow Jesus.

What is the Living Rosary?

The Living Rosary is a prayer group that requires a
short, simple, daily commitment from the members.
Parishioners form teams of five members, with each
member individually praying one decade of the Rosary,
so that each day the team completes a full Rosary.
Each team will have one special intention for which
they offer their decade in addition to prayer intentions
of the members. Each member follows a calendar
indicating the mystery on which to meditate as they
pray their decade, which can be prayed at any time.
We now have 14 teams actively participating in the
Living Rosary, but recently lost a member on one of
those teams. Anyone may join our Living Rosary
prayer group, and it would be best for younger children
to be guided by an adult or older sibling. Please contact
Maria Duke at 740-260-0489 if you would like to join
the Living Rosary.

What a wonderful way for you to begin October, the
month of our Lady of the Rosary.

Pray the
ROSARY

This weekend we will be conducting something very
unique. In light of this year’s particularly unprecedented
election process, we will be conducting a voter registration
opportunity after each of the Masses this weekend.

Please note this is something that you can do at home, as
I will describe below. And, as I have been researching
about this process myself, I have learned more about the
election process and about how all of us can participate in
a way that is much more secure and systematic than I
thought possible. I believe this will help to peacefully
diffuse a lot of the confusion that seems to be growing as
we are drawing closer to the November 3rd election.

A)  Our “Voter Registration” opportunity can also be
described as simply going to the Ohio Secretary of State
Election website and confirming that you are registered.
We will have a laptop in the Marian Room (and at the
dining room table in the Sts. Peter & Paul rectory) and
either myself or another parishioner who can step through
the very simple process of verifying that you are registered
and where you would vote on November 3rd. The last day
to complete the voter registration/confirmation process is
Monday, October 5th. To “do it yourself” go to https://
olvr.ohiosos.gov.

B)  The voting process itself is something we can be much
less anxious about because we actually have a whole
month for Early In-Person voting. See posters around the
church and that we will have at the table with us during
the voter registration. That’s what I plan to do: one day
during the month of October (yes, only once), beginning on
Tuesday, October 6th, go to the Guernsey County Board
of Elections Office on Wheeling Avenue in Cambridge,
directly across the street from Theo’s Restaurant. You
would receive a ballot and go to a regular voting booth set
up there just as you would at the November 3rd voting
sites.

Of course, you can always go to your regular polling site
on Tuesday, November 3rd, itself and vote on that day.
Thank you to many parishioners who have served as poll
workers. Additional poll workers/volunteers are needed for
this year and if you can serve this way, call (740) 432-2680.

May we all participate in this unprecedented election,
aware of the various local levies, candidates and issues as
well. May the Lord bless us with joy and peace as disciples
of Jesus and always ready for the gift of eternal life! 

Pastor’s Letter



Bernie Krall
740/432-1010

berniekrall@gmail.com

Chiropractric
Physician

DR. RICK COX

(740) 439-1485

Register to Win a Free Oil Change
at Dunning Motor Sales!

Name_____________________________________
Phone_____________________________________

Deposit this coupon in the offertory basket at Mass.
Drawings held monthly.

Next drawing will be held Tuesday, September 29, 2020

Congratulations Sister Sharon!
(Our August Winner)

ST. BENEDICT SCHOOL
220 N 7th St, Cambridge, Ohio 43725

(740) 432-6751

Catholic Education
for Children

Grades Kindergarten - 8
We now offer Preschool!

 
1251 Cambell Ave, Cambridge OH 43725

Phone:  740-432-2870    Fax:  740-439-4400

www.cambridgeusedcars.net

AIRPORT SERVICE AVAILABLE

Please cut off and place in the offertory basket at Mass or mail to the parish office.
New parishioners are welcome and should register as soon as possible. Registration forms can be

found in the vestibule of St. Benedict Church and at the back of Sts. Peter and Paul Oratory.

Change of Address                    Moving out of Parish                    New Phone Number

Name:________________________________________________  Email:____________________________________

Address:__________________________________________________________Phone:__________________________

Hospice of Guernsey, Inc.
A special kind of caring!

P.O. Box 1165, Cambridge, Ohio 43725     (740) 432-7440
Also serving Belmont & Noble Counties

New & Used Hot Tubs
See them all on our web site:

www.BuddyBrill.com
email:  buddy@buddybrill.com

1-800-223-1240

Frank A. McClure
Counsellor-At-Law

Concentrating in the Field
of Estate Planning, Wills & Trusts

(740) 432-7844

People to People
Counseling Services for Adults,
Children, Families and Individuals

740-432-1800
www.peopletopeopleohio.com

at Seneca Lake Marina * 740.685.0003
The Dockside Restaurant

Open April thru October
Closed Mondays

Coleman’s
Fish Fry

Friday 4-9

ESTABLISHED 1924

One of Ohio’s
Finest Carpet

 Stores

1316 Wheeling Ave., Cambridge
439-5571

Longinie-Gibson
Insurance

122 Southgate Parkway
740-432-5655

Open Arms Pregnancy Center

141  S  11th  St ,  Cambridge, OH
Free Pregnancy Tests / Free Ultrasounds

oapccambridge.org     call 740.439.4568     txt 740.280.6908

      9108 Southgate Road, Cambridge          439-4465
DUNNING MOTOR SALES, INC.

Sunday Dinner Platter - 11am-6pm
Full Buffet on Easter & Mother’s Day - 11am-6pm

55 South 23rd Street
Cambridge

740-432-6899

1731 Southgate Pkwy
Cambridge

740-439-1919

 Sales & Leasing -- New & Used

Frank J. Dosch, CLU, ChFC
Jared A. Dosch, CLU, CFP®

(740) 452-4596

Northwestern Mutual

Tom Apel Piano Service
1207 Portland Avenue
Phone: 432-5502

Piano Tuning,
Repairs, Adjustments

www.JETAutoGroup.com

Phone:  (740) 255-5784

Buddy & Donna

Directors: James M. Law, Milton O. Law,
Jacob Koch, Kris Gibson

120 North 11th St.   (740) 432-5705

Bundy-Law
Funeral Home

ANKER’S APPLIANCES

223 North 1st Street, Cambridge

432-5948

Amana - Bosch - Crosley
 Frigidaire - GE - Speed Queen

Primary Care for all ages.
medicalassociatescare.com                           740.439.3515

Breakfast  ~  Lunch  ~  Dinner
Full Menu ~ BBQ on Site

Woodlawn
Dental Center

Dr. Franklin Maximo
“Serving the Community

for 25 Years”
* Bring this in to receive $25 off dental

treatment!
* New and Current Patients
* Cannot be combined with other offers

740-421-4606

Thorn-Black
Funeral Homes, Inc.

Two Locations to Serve You
Cambridge - Quaker City

439-1365 or 679-2691

Win a Free Oil Change at
Stoner Automotive
10306 Orr St., Byesville

740-685-7870

Name_______________________
Phone_______________________

Deposit this coupon in the
offertory basket at Mass.

Drawings held the 2nd & 4th
Wednesdays of each month!

Congratulations Bill Delik!

Knights of Columbus
Cambridge, Ohio

Rosary & Business Mtg:
2nd Tuesday Each Month
6:30 p.m. at Council Chambers


